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Principal’s Report 
Staffing Update  
This week we will farewell  Mr Byrne.  He has been part of our 
school  community for only 2 years but his contribution has been 
invaluable.  We wish him the best of luck in his future endeavors  
and you will be missed by all.  
  
We also welcome back Mrs Connolly.  After a short absence we are 
happy to have Mrs Connolly returning next year to teach.  
  
 
 
 
Dear Mount Kuring-gai Public School Community,   
It is with great sadness that I am announcing that I will be leaving Mount Kuring-gai 
Public School at the end of the year. I have been offered the opportunity to work closer 
to home and be closer to my young family which is really important to me.   
It has been a fantastic two years at Mount Kuring-gai Public School and I would like to 
thank the wonderful school community for all your help and support over the past     
couple of years. Your enthusiasm for your child’s learning and wellbeing is much               
appreciated and I wish you all the best in the future.   
To the students who I have taught and worked with it has been a pleasure to watch you 
grow in knowledge and become great citizens of the local community. Remember to 
work hard, follow your dreams and reach for the stars.    
To the outstanding teaching staff, it has been a pleasure to work alongside you as we 
aim to improve student  engagement and outcomes in learning. I have been so proud 
in the risks we have undertaken into futures learning and I wish you every success in 
the future.   
Thank you,   
Mr Luke Byrne  
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Share Our Space program   
Mt Kuring-gai Public School will be one of 230 schools opening our gates again to the 
public in the school holidays. This is part of NSW Government Share Our Space   
Program. Our school grounds will be open from 8am to 6pm, 7 days a week including 
public holidays from 22

nd
 December 1

st
 – 25

th
 January 2019. Please take the          

opportunity to enjoy the school’s facilities during the holiday vacation. There will be a 
guard onsite during these times to monitor the school grounds.  
  
Thank you  
As another busy year comes to an end, even though I have only been here for a short 
time, I would like to take the opportunity to thank staff and students for welcoming me 
into your community. I have enjoyed being part of the fabulous school.  I would like to 
thank every single member of our wonderful school community for their contributions 
to this school, big or small.  To the families leaving, thank you for your contributions 
over the years, they are invaluable and appreciated.   Best wishes to the students 
that our leaving our school and embracing new adventures.  Good luck to year 6   
students embarking on high school.  We hope you have some  cherished memories 
of MKPS and have made some long lasting friends.  Please come back and visit the 
school and let us know how you are going.  To everyone, have a safe break over the 
holiday period and  enjoy the time you have with your family and friends.   
Teachers return to school on Tuesday 29

th
 January and children return to school on 

Wednesday 30
th
 January.   

 
 
Natalie MacDonald 
Principal (acting) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

Mt Kuring-Gai Public School P & C 

Community Cash 
Earn Community Cash for your school by choosing to bank with the Berowra & District 

Community Bank® Branch of Bendigo Bank. 

By banking with your Community Bank at Berowra the benefits of your banking go directly 

to your school – that’s what Community Banking is all about. 

You only need to get a quote on Insurance, personal loan or property loan to help your 

school, and you could help yourself save hundreds or thousands by getting a better deal. 

Earn $5 to $500 for your school by just doing your banking with your Community Bank. 

Contact the Berowra & District Community Bank® Branch at Shop 9, 1C Turner Rd, 

Berowra Heights, or call 9457 2265 for details. 

 

Community Cash – Bank and Earn by: 

 

Bank for your School  

Insurance 

Quote

Get a quote for your Car, Home, Business or Travel 

Insurance and earn your community $5

New Savings 

Account
Open a new savings account and earn your community $5

New Piggy 

Saver Account

Open a new Piggy Saver Account as part of your schools 

Piggy Saver program and earn your school $5

Weekly Piggy 

Saver Deposit

Deposit your schools Piggy Saver's each week and earn 

your school $5

Personal Loan 

Quote

Get a quote for a secured or unsecured personal loan of 

at least $10,000 and earn your community $10

New Credit 

Card

Switch to or get a new credit card through Bendigo Bank 

and earn your community $10

New Term 

Deposit

Take out a Term Deposit of 1 month or more and at least 

$10,000 and earn your community $10

Property Loan 

Quote

Get a quote for a Home or Investment loan of at least 

$250,000 and earn your community $25

New Term 

Deposit (100k+)

Take out a Term Deposit of 1 month or more and at least 

$100,000 and earn your community $25

Personal 

Loan

Settle on a secured or unsecured personal loan of at least 

$10,000 and earn your community $150

Settle on a Home or Investment loan of at least $250,000 

and earn your community $500

Property 

Loan

$5

$10

$25
$150
$500



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  2018 /19 

Wednesday 19th December 

End of Term 4 

Tuesday 25th December 

Christmas Day 

Wednesday 30th January 

First Day Term 1 2019 

Thursday 7th February 

Swimming Carnival 

 

 

 

 

                                 



          

Ethic Lessons 
Help is required next year for assistance with ethics lessons for students. There is     
currently a waiting list for students to attend and we need volunteers and a coordinator 
to help it go ahead in 2019. If you are interested in assisting, please see Fiona Lisle or 
contact Maria McCarthy at maria.mccarthy@primaryethics.com.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



K-2 HOME READING TIPS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Home reading should be a positive experience for both parent and child. The book they take home will be a familiar book and 
it is okay (in fact it is beneficial) for the book to be read more than once or twice.  

 Make it part of your routine and find the right time for you and your child to enjoy this special time together (mornings may 
work better than evenings in some cases).  

 Let the reader hold the book and turn the pages. 

Before reading: 

Ask some questions about the book : What do you think the books is about? Why? 

What do you notice about the picture on the front? Or if they have read it before : Do you remember what happened in the story? 
What do you like about the book? Is it a story or a fact book? 

During reading: 

 Listen to your child read the story. 

 Let him/her hold the book and turn the pages. 

If they read correctly, praise them as they turn each page. Try and be specific with your praise. 

E g.  Great job! You corrected that all by yourself. Good job! That didn’t make sense and you corrected it. 

 You are trying to re-read the sentence. Terrific! Your reading sounds just like talking. Fantastic! 

 Well done! You are reading with expression for the talking parts. 

If your child makes an error or stops at a word give him/her 5 seconds to self-correct. If they don’t self-correct, give them 5 seconds 
to have a go before telling them the word. 

After reading: 

Praise, Praise, Praise! The aim is for students to view themselves as successful readers.  

Ask questions: What was your favorite part? What was the problem in the story? Which character did you like the best? 

 

Important Note: Students who are reading beyond Level 17/18 are encouraged to read familiar books from school and also books 
from the school/local /home library, choosing books that they enjoy and are interested in.  

If your child is becoming frustrated during the Home Reading process, please see your child’s classroom teacher.  

Helpful prompts 

 

When the reading doesn’t make 
sense… 

When the reading doesn’t sound 
right… 

Sounding out errors… 

 Look at the picture. 

 Does that make sense? 

 Read on and come back. 

 Think about what you’ve read. 

 Go back and read again. 

 Does it sound right? 

 Should you say it like that? 

 Does it look right? 

 Look at the first sound. 

 Say the sounds in order. 

 Look for any parts of the word you 
know. 

Now have a guess. Now have a guess. Now have a guess. 



 
 
 
 
 
Did you know …….. 



Community Notice Board 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                              

UPHOLSTERY OVER 40 YEARS EXPERIENCE 

Furniture, Cars, Boats etc No job too big or small 

 

Phone now for a quote 0401 050 713 

Col Willmore Motor Trimming Unit 7, 2 Carnarvon Rd, 
West Gosford 



 






